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Submission: "It should be obvious that a fair feed-in tariff for domestic solar should be the same as the wholesale rate for major
producers, especially when national environmental targets are included in any evaluation, as well as health savings from
reduced pollution.

IPART should be demanding an increase in FIT, not a reduction. This needs to be legislated to ensure a just market for
electricity.

A.F Tucker"





